

Serenity Club VISION - Together, We can Make a Difference

Jeanine Jessup < jeanine.treasurer.serenityclubva@gmail.com>

Thu, Sep 14 at 3:23 PM

To: Serenity Club <serenity.clubalexandria@gmail.com>, Jeanine Jessup <jeanine.treasurer.serenityclubva@gmail.com>

Members and Friends of the Serenity Club,

At the September 10, 2023 monthly Board Meeting, Sharon Gleim stepped down as President and assumed the Treasurer Position after I was officially appointed the new President of the Serenity Club.

We would like to thank you for your patience and understanding over the last several months as we have been learning to work together and determine what our strengths and weaknesses are as a Board.

We have Vision for and excitement surrounding new ideas for the club. For instance, possibly a monthly or more often a: Movie Night, Board Game Night or dinner at a local restaurant. We need YOUR HELP to get there. There are many opportunities for service at the Club level. We would like to know what visions you have for the club, things that could be improved upon and what your passion may be that you would like to offer to the club. For instance, are you a people person who likes to be in front of people? Or, are you more of a behind-the-scenes paperwork person? Whatever your talent is, I'm sure we can find a great fit for you.

I'd also like to develop a private list of people who are professionals/small business owners, including what field (legal, building, consulting, painting, catering, etc.) and if you or the company you work for would like to be considered when the Club is looking for quotes, needs certain advice, repairs, food/catering, a raffle prize offering, etc. Or, would like to offer something as service work if a need arises.

Some of the areas that you could get plugged in to service are:

Desk Duty volunteer

Newsletter Editor

Parking Lot Cleanup

Holiday Event planner and/or volunteer

Membership List Coordinator

Membership Drive Organizer/Host

Event Coordinator - Ex. Monthly Game night/Movie night/Restaurant Fellowship planner

Member Service Match Coordinator

Golf Tournament Planner and/or volunteer

Painting rooms when needed

Becoming an Alternate Board Member

Cleaning

Decorating for certain holidays

Other Suggested Areas of Need

We'd love to hear from you. Please reach out if you see one of the Board members in person, by email: jeanine.treasurer.serenityclubva@gmail.com, serenity.club.alexandria@gmail.com, or place a note in the locked RED communication box at the front desk. Email might be the best way for a quicker response.

Thank you for letting me be of service.

Jeanine Jessup, President Serenity Club